College of Education New Faculty Mentor Program
One of the ways the College of Education fosters and supports the development of new faculty is through its New Faculty Mentor Program.  The purposes of the mentoring program include:

· To support induction of new faculty into the College of Education and University of New Mexico faculty culture  
· To encourage and facilitate access to the faculty, staff and administrators of the College and University

· To provide guidance in establishing a framework for the expectations regarding  teaching, scholarly activity and service

· To offer opportunities for developing collegial and collaborative relationships
· To familiarize new faculty to the many resources in the University community and the communities it serves

· To share insights into the culture and diversity of New Mexico

Each new faculty member is matched with a senior faculty member, typically from outside the new faculty member’s program and department and when appropriate outside the College who will serve as a mentor.  New faculty and their mentors meet once a month for lunch provided by the College followed by a program with speakers describing some aspect of faculty life.  In addition to the monthly luncheons, new faculty and their mentors meet informally throughout the year to answer questions as they arise and to discuss research, teaching and other aspects of College and University life.  Mentors are expected to observe the new faculty member’s teaching as well.    
